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3d October

45

Sir

With reference to that portion

which

of your letter of the 10th instant, related

to the desire of the Soda Creek Indians.

that their Reserve be surveyed; I beg

to refer you to my letter of the 19th

October, 1889, wherein it was stated that

upon reference to the records of the

Department in regard to the above

Reserve, it could not be foum

that it had ever been surveyed, and

have now to inform you that

further search, it has been ascertained

from a letter, dated the 22d September 185h

from Mr Reserve Commissioner O'Reilly,

that

A. W. Vowell Esqre

Visiting Indn. Superintendent

Victrria, B.C.
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